
C l a u d e t t e  L a n g d o n

Loving Creator,

We come to you this day

With grateful hearts for your love.

We thank you for our many blessings:

 For the caring fellowship of our sister CWL members,

 For the love and help received from our families and our parish family

 For your constant guidance and protection

May we be always open to the promptings of the Holy Spirit.

Grant us strength to always know and do your will.

We ask for your continued care for those dealing with health issues.

We pray for our children who are suffering in different ways, 

may they come to know you better.

Through the intercession of your blessed mother Mary, Queen of Peace,

we pray for peace in our country and in the world.

May your Sacred Heart be praised throughout the whole world.  Amen.

Share  Your  Prayer !
Continue the Prayer Journey:
Share your Council's Heartfelt Words!

In our November newsletter, we introduced "Share Your Prayer!", a collaborative
initiative from the Ontario Provincial Council, where we built a prayer line by line
based on what was on their hearts at that moment. We invited you and your
councils to join this beautiful experience and share your collective creations with
us. See the November issue here for reference: https://cwl.on.ca/november-
2024-on-line-newsletter/
     
Inspired by this call, St. Peter the Apostle CWL Council in North Bay embarked on
their own prayer journey. With hearts united in faith, they crafted a prayer that
reflects their council's unique spirit and connection with God. We are delighted to
share their heartfelt prayer with you! 
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Share  Your  Prayer !
Now, we extend the invitation to your council!  We encourage you to
embark on this enriching experience as a faith activity and create
your own collective prayer with your council members.

 1.   Start with "DEAR GOD..." (or an alternate salutation) at the top of a piece of   
      lined paper

2.  Pass the paper to each member of your council, one by one. 
      
3.   Invite each member to add a single line only, expressing whatever  
      is on their heart.

4.  Once your prayer is complete, we would be honoured if you would share it   
     with  us!  Please email your council's prayer to opcsecretary24@gmail.com. 

H e r e ' s  H o w  t o  P a r t i c i p a t e :
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We look  fo rward  to  read ing  the  un ique  and insp i r ing  p rayers  
f rom our  counc i l s  across  our  p rov ince !  
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